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6th September 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Please see below for your child’s PE days.  
 
We are asking that reception and Year 1 pupils bring PE kit into school in a named bag as changing is 
part of their curriculum. Can we remind you that this must be the school PE uniform of;   
Black shorts, leggings or joggers, purple polo top with or without logo, black / black jumper or purple 
hoodie from Club sport.) Also, long hair should be tied back on PE days and only studs should be worn 
which should be removed or covered for PE. 
 
Reception: A letter to follow but please send your child in with their PE kit to keep in school.  
 
Key Stage 1: 
1F – Thursday and Friday 
1RH – Tuesday and Thursday 
1C – Tuesday and Thursday 
2EGP – Monday and Wednesday 
2E – Monday and Wednesday 
2/3O – Monday and Friday 
 
Key stage 2:  
3H – Thursday and Friday 
3S – Thursday and Friday 
4C – Wednesday and Friday 
4S – Wednesday and Thursday 
4NP – Wednesday and Friday 
5BT – Wednesday  
5S – Thursday  
5B – Wednesday  
6C – Monday  
6P– Monday  
6F– Monday  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to speak with your child’s class teacher.  
 
 
 
Many thanks 
Natasha Oakley 
 
 


